

#### Dear Parents

Welcome back to the 1st half of the Summer Term. We are excited to begin new areas of learning this half term. Here is an outline of what we will be covering:

#### Maths:

Addition and subtraction of 2 digit numbers with regrouping

Money

Shape

#### English:

Texts based on fictional worlds and fantasy

#### Science:

Materials and Matter

## Geography:

Northern Europe

## <u>Art:</u>

History painting

<u>PE lessons</u> will continue to be on Tuesdays and Thursdays so please ensure your child has their kit in school on these days. We may be outdoors if the weather permits so please ensure an outdoor kit is also available.

# <u>Homework</u>

We will continue to give out a homework menu at the beginning of each half term. Each activity will be linked to our areas of learning.



## Reading

Please continue to support your child with their reading by listening to them read their school reading book at least 3 x weekly. It is really helpful if you make a note of this in their reading diary and we will be rewarding children who are reading regularly with house points. We will change their reading book on a Friday if it has been read at home.

If you have any further questions or would like to discuss any of these matters, please feel free to come and see me at the end of the school day.

We are really looking forward to the exciting term we have ahead!

Many thanks

Mrs Stones and Miss Needham